
November 9 , 1964 

Mr. George F . Scarborough 
3953 Green Oak Drive 
Dora ville, Georgia 

Dear Mr. Scarborough: 

I certainly ppreciate your sending me a copy 
of your letter to the Milwalkee County officials . 
along with your nice note of November 9th. 

I am delighted you share my enthusiasm. and I 
hope we will have signed con.tract for the people 
of Atl nta nd Georgi within a very short time. 

IAJr: d 

Sincerely,, 

Iv n Allen, Jr. 
M yor 




